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DECEMBER 2020 
Project Work 
Recently Completed Work:  

• Continued preparation of Comprehensive Wastewater 

Management Plan Report summarizing work completed to date.  

• November 12th – W&C reviewed Health Department files and 

collected information on septic systems for the priority study areas. 

• Public Outreach Plan. 

o Continued developing options / schedule for public 

outreach 

• Began preparing MassDEP SRF submission of supplemental 

information based on Health Department records. 

• Developed preliminary options for sewer layouts for the priority 

study areas. 

Next Month: 

• Continue review of past work done in the evaluation of 

groundwater disposal locations, as well as evaluate new potential 

sites. 

• Implement Public Outreach Plan. 

• Meeting with MassDEP to confirm discharge siting requirements 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Highlights of Future 

Work / Tasks 

o Submit Supplemental 
information to MassDEP SRF 
to support the August 2020 
PEF Application 

o Write-up of Health 
Department records 
conclusions 

o Evaluation and/or 
Identification of Groundwater 
Disposal Sites 

o Obtain and review Zone II 
Report for Hop Brook Wells 
from MassDEP  

Project Contacts: 

- Daniel Nason, Director of Public Works; nasond@sudbury.ma.us; 978.440.5490 

 


